
  

  
  

  

 

   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  All Saints Catholic College 

Love • Serve • Learn 

Judged ‘Good’ with Outstanding Catholic Life and Mission - Full Diocesan Inspection, 2025  

A ‘Good’ school - Ofsted, 2022 

Principal: Karen Colligan 

Important dates: 

Tuesday, 2nd September - Back to school Year 7 and Year 11 

Wednesday, 3rd September - Back to school all year groups 

Monday, 8th September - Year 7, 9, 11 school photos 

Thursday, 23rd October - Year 7 Learning Tutor Evening 

NEWSLETTER 2024.2025 HALF TERM 6 

Principal’s Message 
Dear Families 

As we reach the end of term, I am pleased to say that it has been a successful year according to 
our community as identified in the various surveys which we have run.  And, after all, it 
is your opinions that count. 
  
I really appreciate those families who have engaged in the parent survey and I would just like to 
identify some of the All Saints responses from your feedback:  the requirements relating to shoes 
have been relaxed.  The update to our policy in this regard, can be found on page 6. Homework is 
an active focus for us and the consequences for not attempting it have been altered as need-
ed.  The PE kit list has been revised. 
  
The other surveys went to staff and the students and we are in the process of responding to 
them.  They too continue to contribute to our strategic and operational approaches in the effort 
to continually improve the service we give. 
  
School life, I feel, needs to be enriching and we develop our students’ experiences year on 
year.  The rewards trips are now end-of-year trips and bring to close a year of evolving processes 
to celebrate students’ efforts, attitudes and achievements. 
  
This year of the Jubilee, as declared by the late Pope Francis, has been a wonderful year of     
worship, building on friendships and strengthening bonds.  Whilst the year ends on the Epiphany, 
there are some legacy events that we are adopting going forward.  Details will be shared. 
  
Our Lourdes pilgrims are back up in numbers to pre-pandemic levels and this remains a milestone 
experience in the lives of our Year 10s. 
  
As we turn our focus to the next academic year, we continue to aim to be the best versions of   
ourselves, staff and students alike, as we strive to love, serve and learn. 
  
And whatsoever you do, do it heartily, as to the Lord, and not unto men; 
Colossians 3:23 
  
I wish you all a wonderful, safe summer. 

God bless, 

Karen Colligan Cost of Living Vouchers 
Kirklees Council will be funding one-off Cost of Living vouchers for families of 
children in receipt of means-tested Free School Meals who are eligible as at 

03/07/25.  Kirklees Council will be using government funding to pay schools for 
the vouchers.  The value of the voucher will be £50 per eligible child and will 

be sent via Wonde, our preferred supplier, to your email address.   
For more information on how to access your voucher, visit How to access your 

FSM Voucher from E-Voucher - All Saints Catholic College.  

https://www.aschc.com/
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aschc.co.uk%2Ffsm-voucher-from-e-voucher%2F&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C9acda5e5f7c94458acc608ddb4bc9eb0%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638865444396966830%7CUnknown%7
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aschc.co.uk%2Ffsm-voucher-from-e-voucher%2F&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C9acda5e5f7c94458acc608ddb4bc9eb0%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638865444396966830%7CUnknown%7
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Our Motto Our Mission 

Love   Serve    Learn  

Our miss ion  i s to put  Christ  at  the centre  of our     
community.  

In  loving  and serving  God and one another,  we       
encourage everyone to f lour i sh through  learning.   

Our Focus Virtues 

Virtues are qualities that we practise in order to help us  
become the best version of ourselves.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Love  Serve  Learn 

Term Dates 2025/2026 
First Day Half Term Last Day 

Autumn Term 2025/2026 

Monday 1st September*  Monday 27th October – Friday 31st October  Friday 19th December*  

Spring Term 2026 

Monday 5th January  Monday 16th February  – Friday 20th February  Friday 27th March 

Summer Term 2026 

Monday 13th April  Monday 25th May – Friday 29th May  Monday 20th July* 

*School closed to students on the following dates: 

• Monday 1st September - Inset day 

• Tuesday 2nd September – Year 7 and 11 only  

• Friday 19th December - Disaggregated day 

• Friday 13th February 2026 - Inset day 

• Monday 4th May 2026 - Bank holiday 

• Friday 26th June 2026 - Inset day 

• Monday 20th July 2026 - Disaggregated day 

Term Dates 2026/2027 
Click here to visit: All Saints Term Dates 

https://www.aschc.co.uk/term-dates/
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Chaplaincy Review  

We have had a very faith-
filled, busy year in the 

Catholic life of the school. 
Here are a few highlights 
of the events, visits and 
special guests who have 
played a part in putting 

Christ at the centre of our 
community. Many thanks 
to Fr John for his service 

to All Saints. 



  

  
  

  

 

 5 Love  Serve  Learn 

 

Lourdes 2025 

Our Lady of Lourdes Pray for us 

 They say a picture paints a thousand words and we certainly took many pictures whilst 
on pilgrimage this year. Our group of twenty-two dedicated students and two staff really 
threw themselves into the challenge of supporting the assisted pilgrims over the week 
and making the most of the faith filled opportunities. We led the low stations this year, 
with students leading the prayers and relating the life of St Bernadette to the particular 
station.  

The prayers of our community and parishes were placed in the grotto and carried in our 
hearts throughout the week, and symbolically marked by the lighting of a candle near 
the grotto.  

We met lots of lovely people and heard their stories of previous visits to Lourdes and 
what a special place it is for them.  

This year, we took a walking tour and learned much more about the life of St 
Bernadette. Our pilgrimage was enhanced by the amazing singing of the Diocese of Leeds 
Choir of Bradford and Huddersfield, who joined us for a few days to perform in the 
Masses and services before travelling on to Paris to sing in Notre Dame Cathedral.  

Take a look at leeds_youth on Instagram for a review of all we did. 

Preparations for Lourdes 2026 are already underway, and we will be accepting 
expressions of interest in September from Year 10 students. 
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School Uniform 

To support families with the cost of school uniform, please see vouchers       
enclosed in this  newsletter for both uniform shops stocking the All Saints blaz-
er and tie. Badged PE kit is also available, but as per our All Saints Uniform 
Guidance, plain black PE items can be sourced from other retailers. 

Uniform Exchange offer free school uniform items, when stock is available, 
ranging from blazers, to coats, shoes and pencil cases. Uniform can be          
requested via their website: Free School Uniform. They also accept donations of                    
all uniform items - please contact them directly for more details. (See page 9) 

Shoes - please be aware, we have updated our school shoe policy as follows:  

Wear plain black, smart leather school-type shoes. Sensible shoes remain essential for the  
safety of students and slip on ‘ballet-style’ or ‘holiday’ footwear is not appropriate in College. 
Fashion shoes, pumps, boots, crocs, trainers or sport-branded shoes are not acceptable. Any 
sport-branded footwear will not be accepted.  

A visual guide can be found on our website: School Shoe Guide  

 
School Meals 
 
From September 2025, the price of a school lunch will be £3 per day.  
If you feel your circumstances have changed and you wish to check your eligibility for free 
school meal (FSM) provision, please contact Kirklees via Kirklees - Free School Meals. 
 
 
National Breakfast Programme 
 
We are delighted to share with you that we have again successfully secured the breakfast offer 
to all students for the new academic year.   
 
All students can access a free toasted bagel before school.   
 
Please remind your child that these are available from the glass canopy 
on the dining room yard BEFORE school. This offer is only available at 
this time and payment for any additional purchases at breaktime would 
be required.   
 
A reminder that due to this being a free offer, it is parental                
responsibility to check the ingredients for any specific allergies/dietary    
conditions. Full ingredients of the bagels can be found on our website: 
National-Breakfast-Programme-offer-to-all-students.pdf.  
 
Catering staff will continue to use the same spread on the bagels that 
they use in all their recipes during break and lunchtimes. 
  
 
School Transport 
 
From September, inline with the newly extended school day, the school bus services will     
collect students at 3:20pm. This is with the exception of the C78 Calderdale service which will 
collect students at 3:40pm. 
 
A polite reminder that the Metro card is valid on Kirklees bus services only.  Students using 
the K65 Calderdale service must purchase an All Saints Weekly ticket or pay per journey 
on the bus. Further details on how to purchase the weekly ticket can be found here: Transport 
Services - All Saints Catholic College (under the Halifax Services section). 

School Uniform and other updates 

https://www.aschc.co.uk/college-uniform/
https://www.aschc.co.uk/college-uniform/
https://www.uniform-exchange.org/free-school-uniform/
https://www.aschc.co.uk/my_uploads/2024/07/shoes-wesbite.pdf
https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/schools/free-school-meals.aspx
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aschc.co.uk%2Fmy_uploads%2F2025%2F05%2FNational-Breakfast-Programme-offer-to-all-students.pdf&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7Cc65b1c2dd56d4cfa306408ddbecaf740%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e66
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aschc.co.uk%2Ftransport-services%2F%231601646278502-ee283fff-55bc&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7Cc65b1c2dd56d4cfa306408ddbecaf740%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C63887650
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aschc.co.uk%2Ftransport-services%2F%231601646278502-ee283fff-55bc&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7Cc65b1c2dd56d4cfa306408ddbecaf740%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C63887650
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Free School Uniform 
Uniform Exchange is a community project set up to make sure every child in Kirklees has access 
to free school uniform if they need it. 

Unfortunately, countless tonnes of uniform are being thrown into landfill in Kirklees every 
year. 

Making a positive impact on the environment and supporting those families struggling due to 
the cost-of-living crisis, Uniform Exchange welcomes donations of all uniform items, including 
shoes and coats, and anything else a child might need for school. 

All items are checked for quality and cleanliness so you can be sure all items will be in good 
condition. 

Items are provided dependent on stock availability. 

For more information or to request free uniform items, please visit Uniform Exchange - Free 
School Uniform  

https://www.uniform-exchange.org/free-school-uniform/
https://www.uniform-exchange.org/free-school-uniform/
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Love  Serve  Learn 

Year 11 Prom 

Year 11 students, along with staff, enjoyed this year’s prom, when it took place at the 
(formerly named) John Smith’s Stadium last month. 

To celebrate the end of their exams, and their five years at All Saints, students arrived 
dressed in their finery to spend the evening together as a year group. 

Food, photos and dancing were the order of the evening, with both staff and students     
enjoying some much deserved post-exam downtime. 

With huge thanks to Mrs Deighton and Mrs Pearce for organising a wonderful event, and 
a special mention to Mrs Hennigan for making the impressive AS25 lit-up signage! 
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Love  Serve  Learn 

Year 11 Prom 
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GRIT Course - Part 1 

Some of our Key Stage 3 students are attending a G.R.I.T. (Gaining Resilience In Teamwork) 
course with West Yorkshire Fire and Rescue Service at Huddersfield Fire Station. 

This programme encourages young people to work together to achieve, and the high energy 
course uses practical challenges to develop and stretch students’ ability to work together. 

Students are involved with classroom-based exercises and activities which take place outside. 
The students have been fabulous and have really got stuck in with the activities offered. 

Students have learned how to take the ladder off a fire engine, carry it and position it safely, 
as well as climb up it and put a leg lock in place. They have also used the ladder to get into a 
training tower. 

Once inside the tower the floors are reached by metal ladders, and all students continued up 
these ladders to the top.  

There was some nervousness and doubts from a few students – one of which was adamant that 
they weren't going to the top of the first ladder but absolutely smashed it by going all the way 
to the top and back down again after a bit of reassurance was given. 

All students supported each other with the activities and were all supported by PC Sally Baines 
who was also present.  
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During this session on the G.R.I.T. course, the classroom-based session was on RTCs and the 
Fatal 5. Students watched a road safety video which showed the importance of wearing a seat 
belt in the car. 

Outside activities included using the cutting equipment (aka The Jaws of Life) which were 
tested on some old car doors – this was apparently a lot harder than it looked. Support was 
needed for the smaller members of the group to hold it, but everyone pitched in. 

The group were involved in a scenario where they had to take the but between two doors off 
and take a casualty out of the car. The students took it in turns to do various roles - the casu-
alty, person sat next to them comforting them and telling them what was going on, someone 
holding the casualty's neck straight, holding equipment to shield the casualty's face, and cut-
ting off the bit of the car. 

They then brought the casualty out on a spinal board and took them away to safety. 

Some really great work from the group with some notable efforts from the group who showed 
great skills with the cutting equipment, as team leaders, acting as casualties and comforting 
the casualties. One student in particular was fabulous at all the practical elements involved. 

The group have become really comfortable with what they are doing on the course and as part 
of the expectations that are discussed each week, and they are all aware of the importance of 
communication to support the activities that they are involved in.  

GRIT Course - Part 2 
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Spanish 
Year 8 students have been exploring Spanish surrealistic art and have recently created their 
own version of the art work inspired by Joan Miró.  

The students presented the paintings in front of their peers and talked in Spanish about    
various shapes and colours they used.  
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Science - Big Bang 
 

The science department have had another successful trip to the Big Bang science festival at 
the Birmingham NEC on 19th June.  
 
This is the United Kingdom’s largest celebration of STEM (science, technology, engineering 
and maths) for young people, and is one of the largest youth events in the UK. 
  
It was fantastic to hear our wonderful Year 8s singing on the coach as we headed down, full 
of enthusiasm and excitement for what was to come.  
 
Once there, they dived straight in and engaged in over 70 hands-on activities brought to 
them by many universities and companies, including Rolls Royce, National Grid, Warwick 
University and Specsavers. They also chatted to ‘real life’ scientists and engineers about 
what they do and how they get inspired. 
  
It was fantastic to see our students joining in and getting on stage. A member of the Big 
Bang team let us know how our students stood out with their ‘fantastic scientific knowledge 
and in depth questioning’ which made us proud – well done Year 8! 
  
We are already looking forward to Big Bang 2026!  
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Information 

Congratulations to our student, Sofia Pazdur, who recently won a nationwide competition for 
Slovak Juniors, and became Junior Ambassador of European Parliament at the Slovak School 
and Community Manchester. 
 
Sofia received a certificate, seen above, and other prizes for her charitable contributions and 
academic results. 
 
She is pictured above with Leena Maria Linnus, Head of the European Parliament Liaison Of-
fice in the UK, at the Ambassador School Graduation Ceremony. 

Would you like your child to have the opportunity to learn the 
flute, oboe, clarinet, bassoon or saxophone (all available to  
borrow)?  

Lessons are available at school with a qualified and experienced 
teacher from Musica Kirklees.  

You can access an application form by following this link: Music 
Tuition - Musica Kirklees, by contacting Musica Kirklees on 
01484 426426 or by visiting the Musica Kirklees website Musica 
Kirklees | Kirklees Music Education Hub. 

 
Become a part of our College alumni! 

 
Did you attend All Saints Catholic College? Then we would like to hear from you.  
 
Please take 2 minutes to complete this form https://forms.office.com/e/Wb7st184xB  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.musicakirklees.org%2Fmusic-tuition&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7Ca8df03649d5e48c1b0c608ddbecf9df7%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638876521103017123%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZs
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.musicakirklees.org%2Fmusic-tuition&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7Ca8df03649d5e48c1b0c608ddbecf9df7%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638876521103017123%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZs
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.musicakirklees.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7Ca8df03649d5e48c1b0c608ddbecf9df7%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638876521103029598%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0e
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.musicakirklees.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7Ca8df03649d5e48c1b0c608ddbecf9df7%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638876521103029598%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0e
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FWb7st184xB&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7Cce84e3053bc940a16a0a08ddb8b43ccc%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638869806439630207%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8e
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Parent Survey Feedback 
Thank you to all parents/carers who have participated in this year’s various surveys.  

We truly value hearing the feedback and suggestions that you share with us. It is wonderful to 
hear your positive experiences and we ensure positive comments are passed on to relevant 
staff and departments. 

We review all suggestions to help us improve and evolve our practices, where possible. 

Please find a summary of changes we are making, based on your feedback, below. 

Parents Evening Surveys (all year groups across the academic year) 

A number of concerns were raised about the current appointment structure. To support with 
your concerns moving forward, teachers will call out the names of parents in order of          
appointments to ensure we can stick to the schedule as far as possible.  

Some questions were also asked about what to do when appointments could not be made -
either because there were none available or because the member of staff was absent. We   
invite all parents to request either a phone call or an email to update you on your child's    
progress from their class teacher if you have been unable to book an appointment, or a booked 
appointment is cancelled due to teacher absence. 

Parent Survey May 2025 

We have updated our policy to ensure the requirements around school shoes are clearer. More 
information can be found on page 6 of this newsletter.  

We share data three times a year to update you on your child's academic and pastoral         
experience, if any parent would like additional feedback, you are warmly invited to contact 
the relevant class teachers, learning tutor or achievement coordinator.  

We have reviewed our homework policy for September 2025, following queries from parents 
about how to find out what homework their child has been set and what they can do to      
support their child to complete this. Homework is always connected to the curriculum, the 
curriculum map for each subject (outlining what is taught and when) is available on the school 
website in the curriculum area.  

 

 

 

 

We do our best to minimise the use of supply teachers, but there are times this in               
unavoidable. All supply staff are inducted before they begin the school day, this covers our 
teaching and learning expectations and how to implement our Positive Discipline policy.  
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Attendance Matters! 
We are proud to share with you the 2 attendance awards below that we have once again      
received for the high levels of our student attendance. 

We thank our colleagues involved with attendance for their continued commitment to liaising 
with families to promote the importance of attendance at school, and parents/carers for     
ensuring your children are attending. 
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Careers Fair 2025 
During our Careers Fair this June, Year 9 and Year 10 students enjoyed the opportunity to 
meet and talk with representatives from the following institutes: 
 
The University of Huddersfield, University of Bradford, Huddersfield New College, Greenhead 
College, Creative and Media Studio, Kirklees College, LLS Sports Sixth Form, Trinity Sixth Form 
Academy, Calderdale College. 
 
They also met with a number of local employers and training providers including: 
 
Yorkshire Learning Provider-Apprenticeships, The Link Academy, NHS, RAF, Robertson        
Construction, British Army, Learning Curve, Civil Service and the Learning Curve. 
 
It was a thoroughly enjoyable experience for both students and the exhibitors. 
 
The feedback from the exhibitors about the students from All Saints was extremely positive 
with comments including: 
 
‘The students were engaging, asked lots of questions, very enthusiastic.’ 
‘The students were very confident at coming to ask.’ 
‘The students were all very polite and well behaved, and asked fantastic questions, absolutely 
no complaints about the students.’ 
‘The students were engaged and asked some good questions.’ 
‘I had some very engaging conversations with some students.’ 
‘The event was well organised and the students were keen to speak and ask questions.’ 
 
The Careers Fair helped to familiarise students with possible routes for post-16 where they  
obtained information, advice and guidance about career ideas for the future. It was an ideal 
way for them to gain insight and inspiration as to what they may want to do when they leave 
All Saints. 
 
We are extremely grateful to all the providers who gave up their time to support the event 
and ensure that students could engage well on the day and make the most of their time with 
the exhibitors. 
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Community Activities 
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We wanted to highlight that the school’s facilities are available for hire by the local 
community during evening, weekend and school holiday periods. 

 

To view the spaces or make bookings/enquiries just visit www.actihire.org.uk and 
click ‘Book a Partner School’. Actihire are the schools’ lettings management part-
ner and our spaces are   available 7 days a week all year round – if you’re part of a 
local club or group why not base your sessions at our school! 

  
Facilities available 7 days a week at All Saints Catholic College – to book                                  
visit www.actihire.org.uk, email bookings@actihire.org.uk or text 07401184541. 

Facility Hire 

http://www.actihire.org.uk
http://www.actihire.org.uk
mailto:bookings@actihire.org.uk
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EduLink One Communication 
A polite reminder of our preferred communication channel between parents/carers and the 
school. This system allows us to support you in monitoring your child’s progress, updating us 
with contact and medical information, receiving communications from school, booking        
after-school activities, and most recently, booking appointments for parents’ evenings. 

  

The transition to EduLink One has been success although we still have a small number of     
parents/carers who are yet to activate their account. We encourage you to do this as soon as 
possible to ensure you are not missing out on important information and opportunities for your 
children.   

 

Edulink One is free to access on any modern web enabled device, either via 
www.edulinkone.com on a web browser on PCs, laptops, tablets and mobile devices or, with 
the dedicated app on Android or iOS.   

  

You are eligible to access EduLink One if you are a parent/carer with parental responsibility 
for a student at All Saints Catholic College.  If you have more than one child at the school, you 
will only require one account.  You will need the following information to log in:  

  

  

 

 

 

 

Log in details have been sent to the email address you have already provided to school from 
edulink@aschc.com.  Please check your junk mail if you have not received this.   

  

A Parent Guide for using EduLink, along with links to videos, are available on our website, 
https://www.aschc.com/edulink-one-parents-guide/.    

  

If you require any support or advice getting EduLink One setup, please email:  

edulink@aschc.com.  

 
You can access your child’s details, timetable, attendance, behaviour, achievement points, 
book your parent evening appointments and secure your child’s after-school club place(s). 
All messages, notifications and emails are now sent to parents/carers through EduLink. Please 
ensure you turn on notifications for the app to ensure you do not miss any messages. Only    
urgent whole school messages will be sent by text, all other messages will be sent as push   
notifications through the app – these will appear as pop-ups on your device.  

  

The only other service parents/carers will need to make use of is ParentPay for paying for 
school lunches, trips and purchasing other items such as ties, calculators and revision         
materials. 

  

Students can now access this system with their own school log in details, but cannot use this 
to secure their place for after-school clubs and events. This must be done by a parent/carer 
using their own log in details. 

School ID You can either use ASCC or HD22JT  

Username You will receive an email with your username details.  

Password You can change your password once you have logged in.  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.edulinkone.com%2F%23!%2Flogin&data=05%7C01%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C3c541f1ef60442a23f3008dbce3d506d%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638330534957493890%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8e
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https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aschc.com%2Fedulink-one-parents-guide%2F&data=05%7C01%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C3c541f1ef60442a23f3008dbce3d506d%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638330534957493890%7CUnknown%7CTW
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